
Type of session Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 Period 6 Period 7

Exams

Exams

Spanish

After School

Biology for all

Geography for 
students who do 

Drama, 
Citizenship or 

German

English Literature for all

Maths for all

Geography for 
students who do 

Drama, 
Citizenship or 

German

English Language for all Citizenship

French

Drama

Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Y11 Examination Study Leave, Exams and Revision 2025

6th May Tue

7th May Wed

8th May Thu

9th May Fri

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Date

German

German

Citizenship

GermanDrama

Geography except students 
who do Drama, Citizenship 

or German

RE for students who also do 
Computer Science

Citizenship



Type of session Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 Period 6 Period 7 After School

Y11 Examination Study Leave, Exams and Revision 2025

Date

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

History for students who 
do Citizenship or German

German Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Chemistry for all

English Literature for 
students who do PE or Urdu

Computer Science except 
students who do PE, Dance 

or Music

Music

Dance

RE Exam

Biology for all

Maths for all

Citizenship

13th May Tue
 Compulsory Revision 

Lessons in School

14th May Wed

15th May

12th May

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Thu

RE except students who do 
Computer Science

Mon
 Compulsory Revision 

Lessons in School

Biology Exam

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Fri16th May

Citizenship

History except students who 
do German or Citizenship

English Literature Exam Computing Exam

Geography Exam

Maths Exam German

History Exam

Computer Science

Targeted Geography for 
selected students. 

(Teachers will contact 
relevant students)



Type of session Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 Period 6 Period 7 After School

Y11 Examination Study Leave, Exams and Revision 2025

Date

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Stats for 
Citizenship

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

PE

Computer Science

French except students who 
do Computer Science

French for Computer 
Science students

Physics for RE students

RE earlier start at 11:15

Physics except students who 
do RE

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

English Language for all

Citizenship (Statistics 
students who do Citizenship 

go to Stats at 3pm)

Statistics (Citizenship 
students who joined Stats 

session at 3pm to continue 
until 4pm)

Tue

English Literature Exam

English Lit except students 
who do PE or Urdu

Urdu Exam

RE Exam

23rd May

English Language Exam

PE Exam

20th May

22nd May
 Compulsory Revision 

Lessons in School

Computing Exam

19th May Mon

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Wed

Thu

Physics Exam

French Exam

21st May

Fri

English Language for all

Chemistry Exam



Type of session Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 Period 6 Period 7 After School

Y11 Examination Study Leave, Exams and Revision 2025

Date

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Maths for History students

Targeted Maths for select 
students (you will be 

informed by teachers)

Biology except students who 
do Geography

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Maths Exam

2nd June

4th June

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

French

Mon

Wed
 Compulsory Revision 

Lessons in School

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

3rd June Tue

English Language Exam

Exams Russian Exam

History Exam

Biology for students who do 
Geography

Citizenship Exam

Statistics Exam

Urdu Exam

Citizenship Exam for students 
who do Statistics and don't 

have extra time or rest breaks.

Maths for all

History

Geography West Wing 
students

Dance Exam

Dance

Targeted English for select 
students (you will be 

informed by teachers)

French Exam

Polish Exam

5th June Thu

6th June Fri

Geography Exam

Citizenship Exam for 
students who do Statistics 

and have extra time or rest 
breaks.

Geography for East Wing 
students



Type of session Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 Period 6 Period 7 After School

Y11 Examination Study Leave, Exams and Revision 2025

Date

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Exams

Polish Exam (for students 
that clash with Statistics 

exam, Polish exam moves to 
Saturday morning)

Food and Nutrition except 
students who do Stats

Biology Exam

History

Maths for students who do 
Geography

Spanish for PE students

Further Maths

Chemistry except students 
who do Further Maths or 

Russian

Russian Exam

Chemistry for students 
who do Further Maths 

or Russian

12th June Thu

Geography Exam Further Maths Exam

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

13th June Fri

Chemistry Exam Statistics Exam

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Statistics
Physics for 

students who 
do StatisticsPhysics except students who 

do Statistics

Mon

Wed11th June

10th June Tue
 Compulsory Revision 

Lessons in School

9th June
 Compulsory Revision 

Lessons in School

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Geography

Spanish except students who 
do PE

History ExamSpanish Exam

Exams Maths Exam

PE

PE Exam



Type of session Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 4 Period 5 Period 6 Period 7 After School

Y11 Examination Study Leave, Exams and Revision 2025

Date

Exams

Exams

Physics Exam

Spanish for 
students who 

do Music

Food and Nutrition

Design Technology for students 
who do Spanish

Design Technology for 
students who do not do 

Spanish17th June Tue

Spanish Exam Food Exam

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

18th June Wed

Exams DT Exam Further Maths Exam

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Further Maths

16th June Mon

Music Exam

 Compulsory Revision 
Lessons in School

Music

Spanish except students who 
do Music


